
 

 

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS ON COURSE 

REGISTRATION AND END OF FIRST SEMESTER 

EXAMINATION   

All students are hereby informed that the University’s ERP Systems shall be closed 

for Course Registration at 5:00p.m on Thursday, 4th April, 2024. This closure is 

necessary to provide the Teaching and Examinations Department with sufficient 

time to generate attendance register for the upcoming End of Semester 

Examination. 

Consequently, we strongly urge students who have not yet paid the outstanding 

balances of their fees and registered for their courses for the first semester of 

2023/2024 academic year to complete their registration before the specified 

deadline. 

Students who fail to adhere to this directive shall NOT be allowed to take the end of 

semester examination, leading to forfeiture of the entire semester. Further, students 

in this situation shall be required to settle the semester’s fees before being permitted 

to defer the semester. Thank you. 

 

Issued by: Academic Affairs Directorate 

27th March, 2024 

For Registrar. 

 


